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Chris Holmquist [CHolmquist@wilsonmeany.com] 

8/25/2020 3:53:24 PM 
Harjinder Singh [/o=lnglewood/ou=Exchange Administrative Group 
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=fb171f242132419c8befd3539f2118c3-Harjinder Sing] 
Gloria Chacon [GChacon@wilsonmeany.com]; Gerard Mccallum [GMcCallum@wilsonmeany.com]; Kaiser, Chris 
[chris.kaiser@aecom.com]; Royce Jones [royce@kbblaw.com] 

082520 MURPHY'S BOWL LLC - TEMPORARY RIGHT OF ENTRY AGREEMENT 

Attachments: 200825 IBEC City Access Request Exhibit.pdf 

Hello Harjinder: 

Per paragraph 8 of the Temporary Right of Entry Agreement between the City, Successor Agency and Murphy's Bowl 
LLC dated 09/28/17, I am providing more than the required 24-hours advance notice that AECOM Technical Services, Inc. 
will be mobilizing on site to set up equipment to measure existing noise at the site. Equipment is expected to be set up 
on August 27 and taken down on August 31 51

• The general location of the area to be accessed is shown on the attached 
exhibit in gray. 

Chris Kaiser is the contact person for AECOM Technical Services, Inc., (917) 267-2256, Chris.Kaiser@aecom.com. 

He will coordinate with Roosevelt at (310) 259-9969 for access. 

Please let me know if you have any questions or comments. 

Chris Holmquist 
Wilson Meany 
6701 Center Drive, Suite 950 
Los Angeles, CA 90045 

Phone: (310) 382-9023 
Mobile: (415) 298-3230 


